
Proposed Nigg Harbour Development
Nigg Bay Development Framework: Aberdeen Harbour has continued to progress its 
proposals for a new harbour at Nigg Bay and  this led to the Proposal of Application 
Notice (PAN) which was submitted to Aberdeen City Council on 6th July 2015 to start 
the consenting process. The formal pre-application stage prior to the submission of 
applications for Planning Permission, a Marine Licence and a Harbour Revision Order 
has commenced and over the coming 3 months will seek the opinions of the public on 
these applications.

There will be a series of public exhibitions:

      •    Wednesday 16th September 2015 - Tesco, Wellington Road, Aberdeen, 
           AB12 3DN - from 10am-7pm.
      •    Thursday 17th September 2015 - Union Square Shopping Centre, Guild 	
            Square, Aberdeen, AB11 5RG - from 10am-7pm.
      •    Wednesday 23rd September 2015 - Tesco, Wellington Road, Aberdeen, 
           AB12  3DN - from 10am-7pm.
      •    Thursday 24th September 2015 - Union Square Shopping Centre, Guild    	
            Square, Aberdeen, AB11 5RG - from 10am-7pm.


